
From: Sadowsky, Shelley  
Sent: Thursday, December 24, 2009 2:14 PM 
To: Mohammad Habib; 'Hossein Hashemzadeh' 
Subject: BSTA-20091210ACK for KCIO-LP, Victorville, CA  

Dear Sirs: 
  
On behalf of my client, Obidia Porras, licensee of Station KCIO-LP, Victorville, 
CA (Facility ID 11529), this is to notify you that the operation of KCIO-LP under 
BSTA-20091210ACK has terminated because KCIO-LP resumed operations at 
the site authorized under Construction Permit BPTVL-20090415ABR (for which a 
license application (BLTVL-20090428AAP) is pending) on the evening of 
December 21, 2009. 
  
Should there be any questions concerning this matter, please contact me. 
  
Sincerely, 
  

Shelley Sadowsky 
Counsel 
Dickstein Shapiro LLP 
1825 Eye Street NW | Washington, DC 20006 
Tel (202) 420-3042| Fax (202) 379-9117 
sadowskys@dicksteinshapiro.com  

  
-------------------------------------------------------- 
This e-mail message and any attached files are confidential and are 
intended solely for the use of the addressee(s) 
named above. This communication may contain material protected by 
attorney-client, work product, or other  
privileges. If you are not the intended recipient or person responsible 
for delivering this confidential 
communication to the intended recipient, you have received this 
communication in error, and any review, use,  
dissemination, forwarding, printing, copying, or other distribution of 
this e-mail message and any attached files  
is strictly prohibited. Dickstein Shapiro reserves the right to monitor 
any communication that is created,  
received, or sent on its network.  If you have received this 
confidential communication in error, please notify the  
sender immediately by reply e-mail message and permanently delete the 
original message.  
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